
September 15th, 2020 
 
MAYFIELD CITY SCHOOLS: OUR PLAN TO HELP SERVE STUDENTS  
IN NEED OF MEAL ASSISTANCE  
 
Dear Mayfield Families, 
  Meal assistance will be available to students at their school building or for 
remote students, meals can be picked up at Mayfield Middle School or Mayfield High 
School (details below). Please note, deliveries to households will no longer be available 
after the September 18th delivery.  Our Mayfield bus drivers will be transporting 
students for those who chose in-person learning, beginning September 21, 2020.   
All Meals must be pre-ordered: 

 To pre-order meals, please go to the School Store within Infinite Campus to 
make your meal requests.  

 The pre-ordered meal(s)  will not be charged to your student's food account.    
 Only one order per meal per student is allowed. 
 Easy weekly ordering- All meal orders must be placed by Thursday for the 

following week.  
o Choose either In-person Breakfast and/or Lunch, or Pick-up breakfast 

and/or Lunch at either the High School or Middle School locations (all 
student meals can be picked up at the same location). 

o Choose Menu Meal with milk or Menu meal without milk or if the 
student wants the alternate EZ Jammer, choose EZ Jammer with milk or 
Ez Jammer without milk. (EZ Jammer is a soy butter/jelly uncrustable). 

See links below for more information on the process. 
 
School Store Information Video  
 
School Store Information Document  
 
Lunch Menu (September) 
 
For Remote students, meals can be picked up Monday- Friday between 10am - 
Noon at Mayfield High School, 6116 Wilson Mills Road (440-995-6880) by door #22 
or Mayfield Middle School, 1123 S.O.M. Center Road (440-995-7831) by the main 
side entrance.   Please do not enter the building for pick up.  Call upon your arrival and 
Food Service personnel, wearing appropriate personal protective equipment, will 
deliver the meal(s) out to your car. 
 
Lunch Menu is attached (subject to change).   
Breakfast meals will consist of a Whole Grain (cereal or breakfast bar, Pop-tart etc), a 
fruit/juice and milk. 
 
**The menu and delivery process may be altered as conditions change during the 
pandemic. 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjwp.io%2fs%2fvZ83S25S&c=E,1,4nregZdwJhXBUcCsf587S5UWYRU2ENaMQoTXN-0VKwbsUmgYMpITfYo2nAi_TArsjWDlT72yJJpyxhH43XFFxX4vkA06dj56CzA4fbWF1BI85yJ3gWIppl22vuQm&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdrive.google.com%2ffile%2fd%2f1WS195YWtCkBmvbwAxr28DUnw7eGdfeQn%2fview%3fusp%3dsharing&c=E,1,2u_fZeNFL6KRQeKDwTlUOEM4eT9Qe_U5_SVId56OU13nuQYCUV8Rgz-irBa4z7WT5W5jdktfDDkKl-DFURrQHqvZa4WzjnZ09IC26iArt-lwvA,,&typo=1
https://mayfieldfoodservice.com/schools/1561050133104/otherdocs/Aug-Sept_MENU_(5_day_cycle_menu).pdf


Food service employees will follow all regulations and guidelines mandated by the 
Centers for Disease Control, Ohio Department of Health, and Cuyahoga County Board 
of Health.  All employees will wear gloves, face masks or face shields with a mask and 
will keep food handling to a minimum. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Robin Smeal, Food Service Director 
Mayfield City Schools 
rsmeal@mayfieldschools.org 
 

mailto:rsmeal@mayfieldschools.org

